
Donna Canzano McNulty 
Senior Attorney 
Law and Public Policy MCl WORLDCOM 

October 15, 1999 V 

u7 
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VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
The Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oaks Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 3 23 99-0 8 5 0 

Re: CONFIDENTIAL MATERIALS 
Docket No. 981444-TP - Response to Staff 's Data Request regarding 
NXX Codes 

Dear Ms. Bayo, 

Enclosed in response to a data request dated September 24, 1999, from the 
Division of Communications, are two confidential copies of the responses regarding 
number utilization in the above-referenced docket. One copy is provided on paper, and 
the other copy is filed on diskette. 

The information in this response is proprietary confidential business information 
of MCI CVorldCom, Inc., and its operating within the meaning of Section 364.183(1), 
Florida Statutes. MCI WorldCom considers the entire response to be confidential, 
including all fields populated by IviCI Wor!dCom in the response charts. The response 
contains sensitive business information relating to competitive interests, and the public 
disclosure of this information would impair the competitive business of MCI WorldCorn, 
Inc., and its operating subsidiaries. 

One copy on paper is enclosed which highlights the information for which MCJ 
WorldCom, Inc., and its operating subsidiaries, claims confidentiality. Two redacted 
copiei are also enclosed. MCI WorldCom also is providing one confidential electronic 
copy as requested by staff. 

MCI WorldCom, Inc., and its operating subsidiaries, requests that this information 
be returned to them once the staff has completed its analysis. If you have any questions, 
nleace  all at vniir rnnvmienre 

This claim of confidentiality was filed by or on behalf of a 
telecommunications company for Confidential Document 
No.m%-CVhe document has been placed in locked 
storage pending staff advice on handling. Your name 
must be on the CASR to access the material. If it is 
undocketed, your division director must obtain written 
permission from the EXD/Tech before you can access it. 

Sincerely, 

Donna Canzano McNulty 

325 John Knox Road, Suite 105 
Tallahassee, FL 32303 
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